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Yoshiko and Bogdan, our new Pastors for the Wales and West Region, welcome community to 'The New 

House' for services and workshops. 

 

Hi everyone. Our family moved from Austria to the UK in August of this year and we're feeling very 

blessed to have found a home in the heart of the English countryside. 

 

We are living in "The New House" (yes that is really what it's called), in Stanton Fitzwarren. Some 

members remember this place being used earlier on as a church centre. 

 

It was originally the family home of the Masters, which Henry Masters, himself, designed. 

 

Since September we have taken on the pastor role from Elliot Yamamoto, for the Wales and West region, 

and have enjoyed meeting the members from this vast area. 

 

As well as visiting the communities, we have been delighted to make the New House a public space once 

again for Sunday service, home-group meetings and workshops. Please feel free to come and visit, We 

look forward to seeing you soon. 

 

We want to wish Yoshiko and Bogdan all the best in this role and hope the membership can welcome 

them For more information on FFWPU-UK staff, please visit: familyfedcommunity,org,uk/meet-the-

team/ 
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